

November 16, 2021

Dr. Jeffery Gruen CEO Raziel Health

Via: jeff@RazielHealth.com

Dear Dr. Gruen:

As stated throughout the RFQ Document Package for RFQ #GHP Telemedicine Pilot Program 2021, the award of a contract under this procurement process was totally contingent upon ASES obtaining grant funds from the Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) for the Telemedicine Program in Puerto Rico to operate a GHP Telemedicine Pilot Program.

ASES has been informed that grant funds under the CRF will not be available at this time. Consequently, pursuant to Section 1.1 of the RFQ, this procurement process is hereby cancelled until further notice.

ASES is making additional attempts to secure funds for this project. We appreciate your interest in participating in this process. If ASES is able to secure funds for this Pilot Program, we will notify you of the schedule of events for a new RFQ.

Cordially,

Jorge E. Galva, JD, MHA Executive Director